
 

 

NOTICE 
INQUIRY ON COUNTRY WATER  
AND WASTEWATER PRICING 

EXTENSION FOR SUBMISSIONS ON DRAFT REPORT 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority has extended the date for submissions on its draft report 
for the Inquiry on Country Water and Wastewater Pricing from Friday 17 March 2006 to 
Friday 24 March 2006.  This follows requests by a number of interested parties for more 
time to make their submissions. 
 
Submissions can be emailed to watersubmissions@era.wa.gov.au or sent to: 

 
Inquiry on Country Water and Wastewater Pricing 
Economic Regulation Authority 
PO Box 8469 
PERTH  WA  6849 

 
Copies of the draft report are available on the Authority’s website (www.era.wa.gov.au) or by 
calling 9213 1900. 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 

17 March 2006 


